
WINDWOOD HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION, INC 
3200 WINDWOOD BLVD. 

BOCA RATON FLORIDA 33431 
 

March 12th, 2025 

 

Greetings unit owners, 

 

This notice informs the community that the resident entrance gate 
at the 2nd avenue location has been restored and is once again 
operational. 

 

If you are leasing your unit please forward this information to the 
unit occupants. 

 

Additionally, you can provide your tenants with the Windwood 
Homeowners Association website as there are updates and notices 
that are appropriate for the tenants being posted under  
Community Happenings. 
We apologize for any inconvenience. 

 

Thank you 

 

The Windwood Homeowners Association Board and Management 
Team. 


